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Hi Simon
 
We have confirmed with GTA, and Conclusion ‘x’ of the report is an error.  The assessment in the
report itself notes the following, which is correct:
 

“During the AM peak hour, Wheat Road (north of the site) is expected to carry an
additional 70 vehicles and Harbour Street (south of Wheat Road) is expected to carry an
additional 113 additional vehicles (60 associated with the hotel and serviced apartments,
and 53 with the function centre) during the PM peak hour.”

 
This represents the maximum impact, with anticipated volumes on Harbour Street during the
AM peak and Wheat Road during the PM peak being lower than the above figures.
 
Let me know if you need anything further.
 
Regards
 

Robert Stark     Principal Planner
 

Office +61 2 9956 6962    Direct +61 2 9409 4937   Mobile +61 409 839 498
jbaurban.com.au  -  Level 7, 77 Berry Street, North Sydney (PO Box 375, North Sydney NSW 2059)
 

 

We're moving office! JBA are moving to a new office on Monday July 4th. Our new address will be 173-185
Sussex Street Sydney NSW 2000. We look forward to seeing you there.
 

This email is intended only for the use of  the individual or entity named above and may contain information that is confidential and
privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of  this  email
is prohibited. If you have received this  email in error, please notify us by return email or phone, and delete the original message.
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